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Members of the committee, 

 

I am opposed to this bill.  It overcomplicates and extends the time for purchasing a 

gun.  Law abiding citizens will have to follow the rules; criminals have other means of 

getting a firearm.  I really don't like the age restriction language; it would negatively 

affect our youth and young adult hunters and sport shooters. Restricting possession 

of semi-automatic rifles and shotguns fails to take into account the standard uses of 

semi-automatic shotguns in waterfowl, upland bird, and turkey hunting, as well as 

being a primary firearm of high school and collegiate sport shooting teams. 

 

This bill deserves to die in committee.   

 

Respectfully, 

Frode Jensen 

Grants Pass, OR 


